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The Guay Fomily - Your missionaries in Thailond
Dear Friends, April 8, 2022

We both have Covid, but, thankfully we haven’t been extremely sick. It has caused more
asthma attacks for Richard, but it hasn’t been serious. We expect to be better in a couple of
days and will be able to get out of quarantine next week just in time to prepare for our trip to
America. Please pray for us about this.

We were not able to find someone to take over for us to do a six month furlough, so we will
just be in America for four weeks. We are thankful that several preachers will be able to rotate
coming on Sundays to help here and also that our son-in-law, Naut, will be here to care for
the church. We will be flying to America on April 20"". We are mainly going for our son’s
wedding, but we will be able to be in supporting churches in Texas, Tennessee, and Virginia
while we are there. We are sorry that it is impossible to visit all of you during this trip, but we
hope to be able to come for a short time again next year to visit more of you. Please pray for
our trip and for those working in our church here during our absence.

Since our last letter, we were able to resume English/Bible classes at three schools. However
Covid caused two of them to close again before the semester ended. God really blessed in
the one school that stayed opened. Three of the students came to church several times and
seem interested in coming again. Please continue to pray for the students and teachers to be
saved.

Several people have visited the church recently. One couple had never been to a church, but
they are very curious about Christianity. Please pray for them to understand and be saved.
Sadly we had to go back to online services only again due to us having Covid. We hope to
reopen for Easter Sunday. Please pray that we recover before then and the church members
stay healthy.

Thank you for your continual prayers and support. God bless you!
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